
OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

CITY OF FRANKLIN AND THE FRANKLIN 

PROFESSIONAL FIREFIGHTERS I.A.F.F. LOCAL 2760 

NEGOTIATIONS FOR CONTRACT COMMENCING 2021 

INITIAL EXCHANGE OF PROPOSALS 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 5, 2020, AT 1:00 P.M. 

FRANKLIN PUBLIC LIBRARY FADROW ROOM A 

9151 WEST LOOMIS ROAD, FRANKLIN, WI  53132 

 

 

On Thursday, November 5, 2020, at 1 p.m., the City of Franklin and the Franklin Professional 

Firefighters I.A.F.F. Local 2760 will meet in Fadrow Room A at the Franklin Public Library, 

9151 West Loomis Road, Franklin, Wisconsin, to exchange initial proposals for the purpose of 

collectively bargaining a contract commencing 2021.  The initial exchange of proposals is an 

open meeting with this notice provided for that purpose. 

 

Dated November 4, 2020 

 

 

Peggy Steeno, CPA, MBA 

Director of Administration 

 

 

 


